
Author Visit 

Andrew Daddo 
Thursday 23 August, 2018 

Dear Families, 
On Thursday 23 August, author and television personality Andrew Daddo will be presenting sessions to the students 
on his experiences as an author and how he creates his stories. This event was booked and planned in Term 1 this 
year as Andrew, like many authors, only visits schools during Book Week. Information has gone home about this 
already and the children have become familiar with some of his work in library lessons over the last term. Andrew is 
a prolific writer and his books appeal to a wide range of age groups. There are picture books, early chapter books, 
fiction for middle and upper primary as well as young adult novels.  
In the lead up to his visit the school library is offering a selection of his books to those who would like to purchase a 
keepsake. Andrew will sign books after each of the children’s sessions on the day. This is purely an option for families 
and there is no obligation to buy. You are welcome to come with your children before or after school to purchase a 
book for signing or the children can bring their money and come themselves. Prices range from $10 to $25.  

Kind Regards 
Jenny Henderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

A very big thank you goes to our school community for their support of 

our Book Fair on Open Day. It was wonderful to see the children 

getting so excited over books and the Open Day itself had a really 

vibrant feel. Over $11,000 worth of stock was sold and the school 

library benefited from this with a percentage of sales amounting to just 

over $2000. 

Kind Regards 

Jenny Henderson


